

HADASSAH UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL MOUNT SCOPUS

בית החולים האוניברסיטאי של הדסה הר-הצופים

Ref. no.

Dep.

m



August 25, 1976

Rabbi Norman Lamm 12 West 86 St. N.Y. 10024

Dear Norman,

It is almost exactly 25 years since we first met. It has been my pleasure and privilege to know you all this time and to follow your career and your growth. I must confess to a personal pride in your numerous progressive successes and my pride and pleasure are compounded with your appointment to the presidency of Yeshivah University.

Yeshivah University is fortunate indeed in aquiring your services in this high position. I am confident that under your leadership it will continue its services to the American Jewish Community and that you will ensure its growth in depth and increase its impact.

Estelle joins me in wishing you success in this difficult enterprise.

Sincerely Yours,

Theodore R. Fink, M.D. Dept. of Internal Medicine